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Comments: I'm writing to express my concern about your plans for the Heber wild horses. The current plans do

not take into account the need for genetic diversity or the option to use successful proven methods of birth

control, such as PZP, to humanely reduce the current population. Similarly, their grazing range has been

substantially underestimated and no effort has been made to reduce the damage done by other livestock grazing

that is currently permitted. I hope you will reconsider this assessment and management plan. The fight for our

country's wild horses continues to be important - they need to remain free and wild. Thank you for your

consideration.


